
 
 
 
 
 
To Parents/Carers of Year 7 Pupils  

 
 

25th January 2024 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 

Friends of Saint Cecilia's Annual General Meeting - Tuesday 20th February 2024 at 7:00 pm 
 
We hope this letter finds you well. 
 
We are excited to invite you to the Friends of Saint Cecilia's Annual General Meeting, which will take place 
on Tuesday 20th February 2024, at 7:00 pm at the school. 
 
Important Decisions and Your Involvement 
This meeting holds significance as we will be making decisions on allocating funding to various projects 
proposed by our dedicated teachers. With £10,000 available funds, we have the opportunity to enhance 
the school environment and educational experience for our pupils and students. Your voice matters, and 
decisions on funding allocations will be made through a majority vote by our members. We encourage you 
to attend and actively participate in shaping the future of our school. 
 
Officer Elections - Your Chance to Contribute 
Additionally, we are looking to elect three new officers for the positions of Chair, Secretary and Treasurer. 
Your involvement in these roles will contribute significantly to the direction and success of the charity. If 
you have any interest in standing for election or simply want to learn more about these roles, please reach 
out to us at friendsofstcecilias@gmail.com. We are more than happy to answer any questions and provide 
information. A full handover process will ensure a smooth transition for the incoming team. 
 
Join Friends of Saint Cecilia's - Have Your Say 
All current parents/carers of Saint Cecilia’s pupils and students are welcome to join the Friends and 
participate in the meeting. You can sign up at the event, or if you prefer, you can fill in this form and return 
it at your convenience. 
 
Your involvement is crucial in shaping the decision-making and direction of the charity. We would be 
honoured to have you join us. 
 
Thank you for your time and consideration. We look forward to your participation and collaboration in 
making Saint Cecilia's an even better place for our pupils and students. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Rebecca Gregg 
Chair, Friends of Saint Cecilia's 
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